
Some SCCPSS High Schools to Host Class of 2021 Promenades Starting 
Tomorrow 
 

NOTE TO REPORTERS, EDITORS AND PRODUCERS: 
Please find with this message information from the Savannah-Chatham 
County Public School System.   
SCCPSS ADVISORY: EVENT COVERAGE OPPORTUNITY 
 

 
Though Proms in their traditional form can not take place this year due to current 
COVID-19 guidelines, some SCCPSS high schools will offer the opportunity for a 
“Prom” Promenade to their Senior Class.  Three high schools will hold events at their 
school sites over the next couple of weeks.  Each site has something special planned 
for their Class of 2021 Seniors.  The schedule and locations are listed below. 
 

School Date 
Time (Begin and 

End) 
Location 

Woodville April 22 6:00pm – 8:00pm Main Entrance 

New Hampstead April 24 7:00pm - 10:00pm Gold Wing (parking lot entry closest to the auditorium) 

Islands April 30 4:00pm – 6:00pm Main Entrance 
 


